
Submitter: Elaine Lavington 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB460 

I strongly encourage you to support Senate Bill 460, acknowledging its importance for 

workforce preparedness, economic prospects, and the future of skilled trades in 

Oregon.  


